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Pupils of the Week 

7A Jack — For great recall of our model text this week 

7R 
Lucas — For working hard to multiply by drawing 

equal groups in Maths 

8R Ruby —  For being amazing at multiplication 

8T Treasure — For being a role model for the classroom 

8J 
Destinie — For being kind to her friends when they 

were feeling sad and sharing with them in the 

playground 

9J 
Alisha —  For very good class work and doing well in 

rowing 

9R 
Marvin —  For showing kindness and consideration to 

other students  

10O 
Amelie — For brilliant acting like a Spider in Tutor 

Reading Time 

10L Rigzim — For growth mindset in Reading 

11L 
Faith —  For being a great friend and making the 

class a wonderful place to learn 

11R 
Ellis —  For massively improving his front crawl 

technique this week In swimming 

12C 
Charley — For his imaginative flying bird stop 

animation film 

12N 
Emmanuella — For being kind and telling a member 

of staff when her friend was not feeling well  

13/ 

14C 

Oyin — For being fully equipped and ready to learn 

every day 

Y13 
Princess — For an outstanding and positive attitude 

towards all lessons 

13/ 

14L 
Yasmin — For her great work on place value in Maths 

14K 
Chris — For asking good questions in tutor reading 

time 

14L 
Dean — For great participation in friendship fortnight 

with 7A  

Stars of the week 

 

KS3—Ayman—9J—For independently filling in a 

map of important countries, cities and seas in the 

UK 

 

KS4—Kwabena—11L—For being a really great 

friend to students across the school 

 

KS5—Donnell—12N—For wonderful interactions 

with his friends 

Hello Parents, Carers and Friends of Highshore.  

 

Welcome to the first edition of our new, digital, 

newsletter! This week was the start of Safer 

Internet Fortnight at Highshore!  Students have 

been learning about how to keep themselves 

safe online and have produced some great 

work already. We look forward to continuing 

this work next week. 

 

On Monday morning, we will be holding a 

Preparation for Adulthood meeting for Parents 

and Carers, from 9:30. Richard, the Head of 

Sixth Form and I, the new Careers Lead will be 

on hand to answer any questions you have 

about your child’s future. Please see the third 

page of this newsletter for further details, and if 

you have any questions please contact the 

School office. 

 

Finally, please also lookout out for the Parent 

Comms email, which will provide you with a 

summary of what students have been getting 

up to this week in school. 

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Ali 

Introducing… 

Hello Highshore Community, my 

name is Rachel D and I am the 

form tutor for 8R. I also teach a 

number of other classes      

throughout the school. I like    

bringing mindfulness, movement 

and imagination into our      

learning.  

I am from South Africa and I love 

travelling, meeting new people 

and learning new things. Come 

and teach me something                  

interesting next time you see me! 
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Camp Jojo! 

 

There is the opportunity for 8 Highshore Families to attend a camping weekend with Camp Jojo this summer . 

What is it?  

A weekend of inclusive camping with help and activities. Specialist medical equipment such as hoists, medical 

beds etc is available.  

Each family is allocated volunteers to help make sure it feels like a holiday.  

More information and a film available here 

www.campjojo.org 

https://youtu.be/UNi2de2uQVQ 

When? Friday 26- Sunday 28th July 2024 

Where? Mersey Island in Essex on a beautiful farm by the sea. 

What is provided? Accommodation in tents, all food, activities and transport are all provided. 

Who can apply? Any Highshore families can apply - priority will be given to families who haven’t attended     

before. 

Find out more at the parent coffee morning on February 8th and let Nick know if you are interested: 

nclark@highshore.southwark.sch.uk 

http://www.campjojo.org
https://youtu.be/UNi2de2uQVQ
mailto:nclark@highshore.southwark.sch.uk?subject=Camp%20Jojo
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